IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO SAVE HOYLAKE LIBRARY!

The final decision to close the library has not yet been made, its future will be decided by a full Council vote on the
9th February.

If you feel that keeping the library open is important then you can show your support by attending the 

‘Use it or lose it day’ at the library on Saturday 24th January

AND you should also write to or e-mail Wirral Borough Council

councillor Steve Foulkes

wirral council

wallasey town hall

brighton street

wallasey

wirral ch44 8ed
stevefoulkes@wirral.gov.uk
Pensby and Upton have been recommended by the Council to be saved as the direct result of public representation, please do your bit to help Hoylake Library stay open for the people of Hoylake who need it.

Hoylake Library Action Group

savehoylakelibrary@hotmail.co.uk

